



Postscript

- What actions have arisen today that should result in a presentation to a future meeting?
- What issues have arisen that require someone to return to the next meeting with a status report?
- What topics would the meeting like discussed at future meetings?



Areas and outcomes

- Introduction (SAM tests)
 - Future meeting topics. Issues with availability tests
- Quattor
 - Need for mandate update. Request for TCG to follow up on documentation of options
- Filesystems
 - HEPiX based. Need for more experiment input
- SL4 status
 - WN build now on PPS. Iterative process means some weeks before production ready release
- Castor status
 - Much resting on LSF plug-in. ATLAS problems being addressed.



Areas and outcomes

- Security policies & updates
 - Grid security policy to be approved pending IPR issue. Other policies under development
- Job priorities
 - More sites publishing. In short-term looks like there is a need to expand info system: VOViews+VO specific views
- LCG planning
 - New spreadsheet with installed capacity in place of available. Questions about mid-term updates
- Storage accounting
 - Update on SAM issue and UK storage access testing. Accounting update.
- Operational issues for production storage
- VOMS coordination



GDB

Thanks From John

- To Milos and local people for organising meetings
- To Jeremy for chairing today's meeting
- To Milos for chairing yesterday.